Almrq GUIDELINES

Gaming and

Liquor Commission PURCHASE OF UNIFORMS / COSTUMES

Gaming proceeds can be used to purchase uniform/costume items if they are essential to the delivery

of the organization’s charitable programs or services, as follows:

1. Ownership of the item remains with the licensed group. Items of a personal, social or
promotional nature may not be purchased.

2. The item is required for competitive play, practice or artistic performances. It must include

a distinctive logo or markings.

3. The item is used by players/participants only during the normal season, and is returned to
the licensed group at the end of the season.

4. Players/participants do not use the item for activities not related to games, practices or

performances.
A written policy must be developed if a group wishes to use gaming proceeds for this purpose. This

should be forwarded to the Alberta Gaming and Liquor Commission, Regulatory Division for review,

along with the request to use gaming proceeds.
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